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Let us not take thought for our separate interests, but let us help one another 

 

 

Dear Members, 

As frontline educational workers we are concerned that the Premier is going to make deep cuts to publicly funded 

education in your community at a time when students need MORE supports.   

Cuts to education mean: 

 loss of jobs 

 potential for more disruptive, aggressive behaviour in schools 

 greater workload 

 undue personal stress and pressures 
 
We are calling upon you to help us tell Doug Ford to STOP cutting public education at all levels, from kindergarten to 
post-secondary education, by participating in the February 7th Rally – No Cuts to Education. 
OSSTF/FEESO understands that participation in rallies can be uncomfortable, but the time has come for your voice to be 
heard.  In solidarity we are the only ones who can preserve our jobs. 
 
Please, contact Ivy Woods at the email address below to include your name to the applicable rally. 
ivyjoan13@gmail.com 
 

Wellington - Halton Hills Rally     Guelph Rally @ Mike Schreiner’s 
@ Ted Arnott’s Constituency Office    Constituency Office 
2nd Floor       173 Woolwich St. 
181 St. Andrew St. E      Guelph, ON N1H 3V4 
Fergus, ON N1M 1P9      mschreiner-co@ola.org  
ted.arnottco@pc.ola.org      Tel   519-836-4190   
Toll Free   1-800-265-2366    
Tel   519-787-5247    
 

Perth - Wellington Rally     Dufferin - Caledon Rally  
@ Randy Pettapiece’s Constituency Office   @ Sylvia Jones’ Constituency Office   
Unit 2        244 Broadway Ave. 
55 Lorne Ave. E       Orangeville, ON L9W 1K5 
Stratford, ON N5A 6S4      sylvia.jonesco@pc.ola.org 
randy.pettapiececo@pc.ola.org     Tel   519-941-7751 
Tel   519-272-0660 
*District 18 is not organizing the rally at this location.  
If you are interested in participating at this location let  
us know and we will provide you with contact information. 
 

ALL members, family members, colleagues and parents are welcome to participate regardless of your ability to alert 
us ahead of time. 
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